CITY OF

B SURREY

the future lives here.

PROCUREMENT SERVICES

CITY OF SURREY, SURREY CITY HALL
13450 — 104 Avenue, Surrey, B.C., V3T 1V8
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ADDENDUM No. 1

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION No.: 1220-040-2024-001
TITLE: SUPPLY AND INSTALLATION OF PUMP AT NORTH
BLUFF PUMP STATION

ADDENDUM ISSUE DATE: DECEMBER 19, 2023

REVISED DATE: PREFER TO RECEIVE SUBMISSION ON OR
BEFORE JANUARY 5, 2024

INFORMATION FOR CONTRACTORS

Contractors are advised that Addendum No. 1 to 1220-040-2024-001 is hereby issued by the City. This
addendum shall form part of the contract documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with
all other parts. The following information is provided to answer questions raised by Contractors for the
above-named project, to the extent referenced and shall become a part thereof. No consideration will be
allowed for extras due to the Contractors or any sub-contractor not being familiar with this addendum.
This Addendum No. 1 contains one (1) page.

REVISED DATE:

Delete Section 3 in its entirety and substitute with Section 3 below:

3. DATE
The City would prefer to receive Quotations on or before JANUARY 5, 2024 (the “Date”).

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS:

Q1. We supply the pumps and don’t do the installation, which is done by professional
contractors. Is there a list of approved Contractors that we should approach to take care of
your installation needs?

The City understands that some Contractors may not provide installation services. If that’s
the case, they can just submit supply fees in their Submission. The City does not have a
list of approved Contractors.

All Addenda will become part of the Contract Documents.

- END OF ADDENDUM -
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